


Steve To "Ron Welk" <RWelk@pdcarea.com>

hnson/RS/USEPA/US
Johnson/R5 cc Anton Martig/RS/USEPA/US@EPA
09/24/2008 05:44 PM o

Subject Re: Response Extension[_]

Ron,

Yes, we got your extension request. It is acceptable, however, | will be out of town for a few days. | will
be back on Tuesday the 30th, next week. Please hold off sending anything to us until | get back so we
can talk. Our plan is to prepare a completeness letter for you first so we can minimize paperwork. As we
discussed, there are some items we would like you to include.

In addition, we would like to discuss ways of addressing some of the general concerns raised so far about
the application and how we might do so. For example, | would like to discuss ways to assess factors of
safety built into design, construction and evaluation of your proposed facility .

Thanks,

Steve Johnson
"Ron Welk" <RWelk@pdcarea.com>

"Ron Welk"
<RWelk@pdcarea.com>

09/24/2008 09:15 AM To Steve Johnson/RS/USEPA/US@EPA
cc

Subject Response Extension

Steve:

| just wanted to touch base and make sure you received our extension request. Please let me know.
Thanks,

Ron Welk

Peoria Disposal Company

Mail to: rwelk@pdcarea.com
Phone: (309) 676-4893, ext. 1551
Fax: (309) 672-2726

Website: www.pdcarea.com




